
 

 

 

  Start your Summer Out on the Right Foot 
 
  Our annual Strawberry Festival is June 21 and I 
would like to see a really good turnout for dinner and 
a degree put on by our Past Masters. Plus it is our 
last scheduled event before we go dark for the sum-
mer. If you can make it please call Bro. Lyman 
Robertson (780-0910) with your reservation. As we 
don’t have any candidates to raise, I’m sure the Past 
Masters will still put on an excellent degree. 
  We will be discussing what went on at Grand Lodge 
at our regular meeting on June 14, I encourage you 
to attend. 
  Thank you to all that attended the Mason of the 
Year dinner honoring Chip Williams, P.M.. A great 
time was had by all. 
  Once again we will be dark in July and August, see 
you in September! 

 
  Why We Meet: 
     We meet for the purpose of admitting members to 
our fellowship, to instruct them in the lessons and 
principles (of Masonry) and to strengthen each other 
in adherence thereto, said George W. Speth, in a 
public lecture in 1892. We meet to hand down to suc-
ceeding generations the knowledge and practice of 
certain ceremonies, which we have ourselves inher-
ited from our Masonic ancestors, and the analogues 
of which can be traced in the remotest antiq-
uity...Lastly we meet to practice our three grand prin-
ciples of Brotherly Love, Relief and Truth. 
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Calendar for  

Thurs.  

June 7     - DARK 

 

Thurs.  

June 14     - Regular Communication - 7:30 p.m. 

Dinner - 6:00 p.m. 

Degree - 7:30 p.m. 
    (Officers blue shirt)!  Reservations to Bro.  

     Lyman Robertson - 780-0910                      
 

Thurs. 

June 28       - DARK 

 

July       - DARK 

 

August        - DARK 

 

Tues. 

August  31  - Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 

  

      Thurs. June 21 

     STRAWBERRY  

      FESTIVAL 

Brothers, remember your Blue Lodge 

when you are preparing your Estate Plans! 



 

 

“In the spirit of renewal, 
let’s you and I and all of the 

Brothers  
“Share the Secret” 

that Masons do really live better. 
 

See you in Lodge and spread the word! 
   

   Jerry Williams, PM 

   Secretary 

If you haven’t looked at it...you are 
missing it! 

     www.jackson17.org 

 
There is a plethora of information that you can find by linking to 
other sites from our website. 

 
Steve Vining is our website administrator - let him know what you think about it! 

 
 

If you can think of anything that should be added to the Trestleboard or the website email  
George M. Otis, P.M.  at gmotis@sbcglobal.net 


